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District Wide Projects 

 

High School   

• Misc. TV TECH equipment was sold on GovDeals. 

• Received a new stand on floor scrubber along with a new wet/dry vacuum, part of the 3 year 

zero % interest lease through Hillyard and Tennant. 

 

GIS  

• PAC Building boilers fixed and running. 

 

 

Bowe   

• It has been discovered that some Bowe rooftop units are again having issues with their fire  

  boxes having CO leaks.  This is a repeat from 2017/2019 where Northeast Mechanical custom- 

 made burner box for the same problem back in 2017 and then again in 2019.  We have one unit 

 shut down now and possible three others having small but similar issues.  We have reinstalled 

 all battery-operated CO meters along with the CO system just recently installed in junction with 

  the fire alarm to make sure we don’t have any CO problems in the building.   

• Received a new stand on floor scrubber along as well as a new carpet extractor and a new 

wet/dry vacuum, part of the 3 year zero % interest lease through Hillyard and Tennant.  

• Bowe gym roof leak was worked on by USA General Contracting.  Will inspect to see if leaks 

have stopped with the help from Garland Roofing. 

 

 

Bullock 

• Received a new stand on floor scrubber along with a new wet/dry vacuum, part of the 3 year 

zero % interest lease through Hillyard and Tennant. 

• Final application has started for closure of the NET ZERO LED Project.  Once NJ Clean Energy 

receives the application, we may get an inspection and once that is cleared our total amount on 

the original PO will be returned to the district. 

 

 



Rodgers 

• Received a new carpet extractor and a new wet/dry vacuum, part of the 3 year zero % interest 

lease through Hillyard and Tennant. 

• Coil repairs made to damaged coils after freezing up. 

 

 

 

 

Beach Admin.  

 

 

  

DISTRICT WIDE 

• rSchooltoday electronic work orders, 577work orders have been generated and approximately 

34 still outstanding, most outstanding are from school being back in session and things needing 

put together and smaller repairs, work orders coming in daily. 

• Unfortunately, we did not win, but as always, we will continue to improve all the districts 

athletic fields.  Entering a REBUILD THE FIELD contest to possibly receive 1 of 4 prizes for 

$1000.00 in product.  I am putting in both the Varsity Baseball and Softball fields.  If only one of 

them win I will split the money to help each field with the product for making the two infields a 

better playing surface. 

• UPDATE:  Buses have been posted and bids closed January 5th with all buses receiving bids.  

Once they are paid for and removed from district property, we can remove from District 

Insurance Policy The following Buses are being posted on GovDeals once approved by the Board.  

Bus #34, no number, 7, 24, 37, 32, 31, 36, 35, 10.  Bus 19 the Borough has interest in once 

approved by the Board it will be given to the Borough.   

 

 

 

 


